
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 14th July 2023 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

2022/2023 
 
 

TERM 6 
 

 
Week 7 

 
 
Monday 17th July 
3-4:30pm Group 2 New 
Gurkha Culture Club 3/3 
 
Tuesday 18th July 
6pm Yr 6 End of Year 
Production 
 
Wednesday 19th July 
 
 
Thursday20th July 
Willow and Sycamore  
Forest School 
2:30pmCelebration  
Assembly—all welcome 
 
Friday 21st July 
9.20am—Yr 6 Leavers  
Assembly—Family and 
friends of Yr6 welcome 

 
 

Summer Holidays 
22nd July to  

3rd September 
 

Children return to 
school, Monday 4th 

September 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Givenchy, Ovi, Andrew, Maggie, Rijma, 

Liaa, Ollie, Rehan & John 
 

We hope you have had or 

still to have a  wonderful 

day  

SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our Superstars this week are:  Yohann, Rehan, Zack, 

Reggie, Neehara, Isabella, Thomas, Koa, Ngawang,  

Ezra, Alric, Aisha C, Nowa, Aiden, Harper-Lee, Ariya, Tamara, Kyle,  

Niyasha, Olive & Rijma            

       CONGRATULATIONS!  

           Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are: Aiden, Yohann, Aisha T, Sasha, 

Gia & Suhang 
 

           The winner is:  Sasha 

          Well Done! 

 HOUSE points   
TERM 6 

The results:  
    connaught:   710 
    Burgoyne:     585     
    Redoubt:        553 
    kearsney:     524 

FOGS FETE 

What an afternoon!  

Thank you so much to everyone who made the Fete possible; FOGS team,  
volunteers, parents, children and anyone who shared or advertised it with 

friends and family.  It was so lovely to see so may people there.  

Mrs Tee and I very much enjoyed our time manning the bouncy castle but  
didn’t get much opportunity to brose the other stalls - instead we were       

negotiating with come very wilful pre-schoolers trying to sneak on to the     
assault course!   

In total we raised just over £3500.00 profit. 

It was a truly fabulous event and I am very proud to be the Headteacher of 
such a special school.   

KS1 Summertime Concert 
 

What a fabulous event from Willow,  
Sycamore and  Chestnut class! Such a lovely 

way to prepare for the summer  
holidays.  

Thank you to all those who came to support 

Changes to the school 
Day from September 

2023 
 

In line with DfE guidance 
of schools opening for 
32.5 hours a week, we 
will be extending our 

school day by 5 minutes.  
  

Registers (and doors) 
will now open at 8.30 

and close at 08.45. 

Y5/6 Athletics  
 

10 year 5 and 6 pupils took part in the Dover District Athletics competition on 

Tuesday afternoon at the Duke of York’s School. The children were            
outstanding racing in 100m, 200m, 400m and 800m races. All the children 

gave it everything with third and fourth places respectively in the boys 100m 

final and 800m. Mr Wells was proud of their behaviour and efforts. 


